
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
on Thursday, June 20, 2024, at
5:30 PM, the Borough Council
of the Borough of Churchill will
hold a special meeting in the
Council  Chambers  of  the
Churchill  Borough  Municipal
Building,  2300  William  Penn
Highway,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15235, and via Zoom remote
videoconference,  to  consider
the possible hiring of one or
more police officers. Borough
Council may also consider and
act upon any other business
which  may  lawfully  come
before Council.
Instructions for attending the
meeting  by  video  and/or
phone  are  available  at  the
Borough’s  official  website
(www.churchillborough.com).

Michelle McAndrew,
Borough Manager


